
 

 

Monday 10th June 2024 

 

 

Ice Cream - End of Year Celebration  

 

On Wednesday 10th July we are saying farewell to our Year 6 children as they move on to their secondary 

schools. 

To celebrate the last day of term an ice cream van will be on site and children will be able to receive an ice 

cream or ice lolly for the price of £1.50. 

 

In order for your child to receive an ice-cream please make payment using ParentPay which is our 

preferred method of payment.  If you require an activation letter, please see the school office.   

 If payment is not received, you child will not be able to have an Ice-cream or ice lolly on the day. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mr Matthew Peet 
Head Teacher 
 


